
LEARNING IN THE DIGITAL AGE

LiDA Study Group

LiDA SHOWCASE
Thursday, Sep 28 from 3:00 pm to 4:30 pm in LeChase 215 (Genrich-Rusling Room)

As we kick off another academic year and another installment of the Learning in

the Digital Age (LiDA) Series @ Warner, we invite all who are interested in

teaching, learning, product development, and research in digital contexts to join

us for a LiDA Showcase. In this session, faculty and students involved in a wide

range of LiDA-related projects will share brief overviews of what they’re working

on currently and in the coming year. Come to learn about and see how you can

contribute to the LiDA work taking place in and beyond Warner.

https://www.facebook.com/groups/554961058004313


We look forward to seeing you there.

Kind regards,

LiDA Study Group


